
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

The Oxford Public Schools invites all interested parties to submit sealed proposals for a FOOD 
SERVICE MANAGEMENT CONTRACT to provide for the operation of the Oxford Public Schools’ 
food service program at all schools. Requests for proposal documents many be picked up at the 
Business Office at 462 Oxford Road, Oxford CT 06478 or online at 
https://www.oxfordpublicschools.org/bids , or at CTSOURCE 
https://portal.ct.gov/DAS/CTSource/CTSource. 
 
An optional pre-proposal conference will take place on April 29, 2022 at 2:00pm at the Business 
Office at 462 Oxford Road, Oxford, CT 06478. All proposals for a FOOD SERVICE MANAGEMENT 
CONTRACT for the school district will be accepted until 12:00pm on June 6, 2022. At the time 
designated by the Oxford Public Schools, all proposals will be opened in the business office. The 
Oxford Public Schools reserves the right to waive any and all formalities or guidelines so stated 
in the RFP, and to reject any and all proposals if considered to be in the interest of the school 
district. Contact Anthony T. Hibbert at (203)-888-7754 for additional information. 
 
 
 


